Miller, Nick

From: Miller, Nick

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 9:18 AM

To: '‘Andy Waldera'; Marsh, Sean

Cc: Tietz, Justin; 'Mark Zirschky (mark@pioneerirrigation.com)'
Subject: RE: Draft Permit 63-34769

I will sign it and issue it in the next day or two.

From: Andy Waldera [mailto:andy@sawtoothlaw.com]

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 11:48 AM

To: Marsh, Sean <Sean.Marsh@kniferiver.com>; Miller, Nick <Nick.Miller@idwr.idaho.gov>
Cc: Tietz, Justin <justin.tietz@kniferiver.com>; 'Mark Zirschky (mark@pioneerirrigation.com)’'
<mark@pioneerirrigation.com>

Subject: RE: Draft Permit 63-34769

Good morning, Sean {(and Nick).
Like Knife River, Pioneer agrees with the draft permit (attached).
Whatever IDWR can (or is willing to) do to expedite final permit issuance is fine with Pioneer.

Regards,
Andy

From: Marsh, Sean [mailto:Sean.Marsh@kniferiver.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 11:36 AM

To: Andy Waldera

Cc: Tietz, Justin

Subject: Draft Permit 63-34769

Andy,
| reviewed the attached draft permit and correspondence and believe it reflects our agreement. Do you concur?

We intend to contact Nick directly to relay our position, knowing that the process will still take until the end of the
month.

If early correspondence is at all helpful, and you agree with the terms; | ask that you please contact Nick as well. We are
trying to move this process along and get the well drilled.

Thanks,

Sean Marsh

Contract and Risk Manager
208.484.7123-Mobile
Sean.marsh@kniferiver.com
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